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“Enabling every child to hear the story of the Bible at school in
their primary years”

OPEN  THE  BOOK offers  a  free
programme of themed and dramatised
Bible stories, each around 10 minutes
long,  which  fit  comfortably  into
assembly times in schools. 

Our  teams  of  local  church
volunteer  storytellers  use drama,  mime,
props, costume - even the children and
staff themselves - to present Bible stories
in  ways  that  are  lively,  engaging,
informative ... and great fun for everyone
involved!  

We present a Bible story assembly each
week in Tavistock Primary School to the 5
to 7 year olds and at Mary Tavy and
Brentor Primary School to the whole
school – that’s over 200 children and staff
altogether… every week!

Of course, with more volunteers we could
visit more schools in the Tavistock area
with the story of the Bible. 

If you would like to know more contact:
David Stranks (01822 612840) 
or look at the Open the Book pages on the Bible Society website  
http://www.biblesociety.org.uk/about-bible-society/our-work/open-the-book/ 

“We will tell the next generation....and they in turn would tell their
children. Then they would put their trust in God...”  Psalm 78:4,6 
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